
 LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT
WEST JEFFERSON HILLS

SCHOOL DISTRICT
HEARING FOR DOGWOOD

CHARTER SCHOOL
Notice is hereby given that the
Board of School Directors of
the West Jefferson Hills School
District  will  hold  a  special
public  hearing  on  Monday,
December  16,  2024  at  6:30
p.m.  The  purpose  of  the
hearing  will  be  to  accept
testimony  from  a  Charter
School Applicant regarding its
application to open Dogwood
Charter  School  in  the  West
Jefferson Hills School District.
The hearing will be held in the
LGI  Room  at  the  Thomas
Jefferson High School, 830 Old
Clairton Road, Jefferson Hills,
PA  15025.  Members  of  the
public will also be afforded the
opportunity  to  offer  public
comment  regarding  the
proposed  charter  school.
Members  of  the  public
desiring  to  speak  shall  be
required to sign up in advance.
Please contact Elise Dopudja
at  412-655-8450  Extension
2225  or
edopudja@wjhsd.net  by
1:00  PM  on  the  hearing
date  to  sign  up  to  speak.
For  purposes  of  this
special  public hearing, the
applicant  shall  be  allotted
fifteen  (15)  minutes  to
present  its  proposal,  and
members  of  the  public
who  sign  up  in  advance
will  be  permitted  to
provide  up  to  three  (3)
minutes  of  public
comment each.


